[image: C:\Users\dosborne\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.Outlook\C92YMY6N\20220921_150632.jpg]Park sign for Carl Gullo
Pictured next to the new replacement sign for the Carl Gullo City Park are Counselor Jennie Van Sickle and Butch Liebaert, Chapter 119 President.  Chapter 119 donated money to replace the original sign as it was deteriorating.  The city park is the only park in Superior to be named after a Veteran.  Mr. Gullo served in the Army as a paratrooper from 1940 to 1945.  He returned from serving his country and taught at WITC.  
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